
Montevallo Historical Preservation Commission
September 6, 2016

Minutes

Members present: E. Cunningham, M. Nix, R. Nix, and J. Seaman

Meeting site:  Parnell Library

Meeting was called to order at 6:42 p.m.

Old Business

The minutes from the August 2, 2016 meeting were read.  A motion was made by Dr. E.
Cunningham to accept the minutes as presented; R. Nix seconded; motion passed.

Heritage Park Update:  No meeting was held

New Business

Janice spoke with Mary Shell and Ms. Shell expressed her concern with the barns on the Mahler
property being torn down.  She requested a copy of the report that the county prepared that
recommended demolition of the barns.

Mary shell also stated that she had received phone calls from Councilwoman Dee Woodham
with questions regarding the cancelling of the previously approved archeological grant.  Ms.
Shell stated that the first study was inadequate and that the State Historical Commission will
fund the second study.

The Commission discussed moving forward with beginning stages of seeking National Register
status for the Mahler property.

A motion to adjourn was made by Dr. Cunningham; R. Nix seconded; motion passed.

The meeting adjourned at 7:25 p.m.




